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Marcia L. Hammon
26 Park St.
Whitefield, NH 03598

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

For five years | have been adamantly against the pursuit of Northern Pass to deliver more hydro energy
to Southern New England. I live in Whitefield, N.H. which has the greatest number of towers crossing
our community; our acres support a river, three lakes and faces the White Mountains. | know the threat
of taller towers will destroy the quality of life that values rural beauty. It has already impacted the
town's Real Estate values; many property owners have been unable to sell because of uncertainty of
future to Stop or Bury Northern Pass.

As a Legislator for District 5, | spoke three times at the public meetings held at The Mountain View
Grand stating my opposition and my reasons. | am appalled that a decision has required years without
encouraging conservation of use, the only real solution in face of climate change.

Hopefully your wisdom and sincere concern about protecting our environment and support of Coos
County's tourism's growth will guide your decision in the upcoming weeks.

Sincerely,
Marcia L. Hammon, Dec. 15, 2017
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